
 
 

November Newsletter    
During October, the children enjoyed many 

Halloween songs in their music time, explored 

pumpkins and continued to learn the skills of 

writing, learning letter sounds and playing with 

their friends. In addition, we had a fun time 

celebrating Halloween and seeing their 

Halloween costumes. Thank you for your 

contributions to our Halloween parties! 

 

To share our blessings with others, we look 

forward to creating Thanksgiving crafts and 

cards to send to older members of New Hope 

Church who are more isolated due to COVID.   
 

We are so grateful for each of your families and 

wish you a happy and healthy Thanksgiving! 

 
Turkey Trot   
We are excited to continue many traditions for 

our Turkey Trot school fundraiser. Last year, we 

were able to purchase classroom learning 

materials and games and toys for our large 

muscle room. This year, we have divided our 

large muscle into two rooms to allow for 

individual classroom use and cleaning protocols. 

Due to the two rooms, we would like to add to 

our large muscle items for every student to enjoy 

them. We are grateful for your support! Please 

watch for an email flyer and fundraising 

envelope being sent home this week. At the 

end of the fundraiser on November 17th and 

18th, the students will wear their turkey hats they 

create, enjoy an obstacle course and celebrate 

with a pizza party.  

 

Kindergarten Information Night 
We will be hosting a Kindergarten Information 

Night for our older students who could be going 

to Kindergarten next year on November 10th or 

17th from 6:30 -7:30 pm. This is an opportunity to 

meet our teachers, learn about our program 

and engage in a question and answer 

discussion. Please contact the office if you have 

any questions. 

  
Upcoming Events 
November 10 Kindergarten Inform. Night 

November 17 Kindergarten Inform. Night 

November 17-18 Turkey Trot 

Nov 25- 30   No School -- 

   Thanksgiving Break 

  

November Tuition 
Tuition will be posted today, November 2 for 

payments through Tuition Express.   

 

Illness policy 
As we move further into the flu and cold season 

please be considerate and do not bring your 

children to school if they are not feeling well. 

Children may return to school  48 hours after 

being fever free without the use of fever-

reducing medication. 

 

Traveling  
If you are traveling during the holidays, please 

be mindful of the recommendations the Ohio 

Department of Health has set forth regarding   

high positivity rates in various areas of our 

country. We are grateful for your caution in 

protecting each other from Covid-19 and other 

illnesses.  

 

Drop-off and pick-up 
We appreciate your continued support in 

parking your car and walking your child to the 

door and picking your child up at the door.  We 

are not able to change any procedures due to 

rain or snow.  

Related to this, please use caution if there is 

precipitation and the temperature is below 

freezing. We have snow removal and salt 

applied on the parking lots and walkways; 

however, these can refreeze even after 

application.  

 



 

Reminder: Please send a coat, hat and gloves 

with your children each day. We will continue to 

go outside on sunny but cool days.  


